
IMPORTANT PLEASE READ   
 

 
 

 
 
February 9, 2012 
 
Dear Parent(s); 
 
It was recently brought to our attention that the ACH electronic check fee on the Pay For It website has increased from 
$1.25 to $1.75.  Pay For It is a third party vendor that handles our online lunch payments.  We contacted them and 
voiced our disappointment with not only the increase, but also the lack of communication that an increase was occurring.  
We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience this has caused, and also for not knowing in advance so that we could 
properly communicate this change with you.    
 
ARAMARK is the contracted cafeteria provider for the Archdiocese of Philadelphia.  Please refer all questions 
regarding www.payforit.net  to the ARAMARK Cafeteria Supervisor of your school. The school office staff will not be 
able to accept or refund monies to students; this can only be done through the ARAMARK supervisor on staff.  Balances 
for returning students will be carried over to the next school year.  We highly recommend that you monitor the account 
balance as the school year comes to a close, to minimize the amount of money that is carried over.  Monies may be 
transferred to a siblings account, or if your child transfers to another Archdiocesan or affiliated High School. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Paul Paetow     
General Manager- ARAMARK    

http://www.payforit.net/�

